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EPISODE 4 

INT. MIKE’S OFFICE. HIS 5PM APPOINTMENT IRIS WALKS IN.

MIKE 
What’s up?

REBECCA
Your five o’clock is here. 

MIKE
Shit. Alright, come on.

REBECCA
Alright. 

Rebecca opens door to let Iris in to Mike’s office.

IRIS
Mike?

MIKE
Yeah, yeah. Have a seat. 

Iris takes a seat.

MIKE 
You fly in from Miami?

IRIS
Why would you ask me that?

MIKE
You’re dressed for the beach.

IRIS
Well, I wanted to make a good 
impression. 

MIKE 
Okay. So, who sent you?

IRIS
Milo. He’s my boss. 

MIKE
And what can I do for Milo?

IRIS
Did you guys have a fight? Yeah, I 
figured. I mean, it seems like he 
wants to make it up. He told me to 
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come here and make sure you’re not 
mad at him. 

MIKE 
Hmmm. And how are you going to do 
that?

IRIS
Well, you could fuck me. Would 
that make you happy?

MIKE
Yeah. Know what makes me mad?

IRIS
What?

MIKE 
When a Russian gangster sends a 
20-year-old hooker to come seduce 
me into something that doesn’t 
benefit me. 

IRIS
I’m 22.

MIKE
Yeah, get the fuck out of my 
office. 

IRIS
I wasn’t rude to you. So, so I’ll 
just tell Milo you don’t want to 
make up?

MIKE 
You do that.

IRIS
Okay. Well, good night. I was 
telling the truth. He just told me 
to make you happy. 

MIKE
I’m gonna give you a year. 

IRIS
A year to what?

MIKE 
Live. 

IRIS
Why would you say that?
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MIKE
What’s your name?

IRIS
Iris. 

MIKE 
Where you from?

IRIS
I flew in from New York. 

MIKE
No, where are you from from?

IRIS
That’s none of your business. 

MIKE 
Okay, okay look, I get paid to 
give advice so I’m gonna give you 
some. Okay, the food chain here? A 
lot of fucking wolves, and just a 
few rabbits. So wherever you’re 
from, you should go back. You 
won’t make it here. 

IRIS
You calling me a rabbit?

MIKE
I am. 

IRIS
You know, I’m stronger than you 
think.

MIKE 
No, you’re not. 

IRIS
What do I tell Milo?

MIKE
You should tell Milo we had fun. 

IRIS
You know, we could’ve. Thank you. 


